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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very 

important to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.43% 

 

This is low. We hope that the summer term 

brings better attendance. 

 

We are always striving for 100% 

Events & Activities 
 

 

Monday 10th to Friday 14th June 

Phonics Screening week 

 

Monday 10th/Tuesday 11th June 

Year 6 Residential to London 

PLEASE PAY OUTSTANDING BALANCE ASAP 

 

Tuesday 11th June 

Careers Carnival for Year 5 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

Swimming starts for Reception.  Swimming on the 

11th June has been cancelled due to a swimming 

gala.  

 

Friday 14th June 

Special Males Performance 

EYFS and KS1 – 09:15 

KS2 – 09:45 

Refreshments will be available 

 

 

 

CHANGE OF DATE: 

Friday 19th July 

Year 6 Family Lunch. This will coincide with the 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly on the same day.  

Please book your place with your child’s class 

teacher.  First adult goes free. Additional places 

£3 each bookable on PartentPay.   

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Mini Kickers Football Club 
 

A new after school club will start on Monday 10th June.  

This is for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children.  

20 places available so please return permission slips to 

secure a spot.  

Children MUST have a PE kit to participate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winston’s First Week at Westminster 

 

We are pleased to let everyone know that Winston has now joined 

the Westminster Team.  His first week has been a great success.  

Over the next 6 weeks he will be slowly getting to know the sights, 

sounds and smells of our school.  He will then undertake his puppy 

training class followed by therapy dog training during the summer 

holidays.  Once all his training is completed he will be able to work 

more closely with the children.  In the meantime, children are 

helping with daily dog walks and strokes.  If you have any 

concerns, Winston’s Risk Assessment is available on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Clothes Day 
 

Children and staff are encouraged to wear their 

brightest, most colourful clothing on  

Tuesday 11th June.   

 

This will be a day for us to remember Mrs 

Seaward, who so loved her brightly coloured 

(sometimes whacky) outfits.  It would be lovely to 

fill the school with colour in her honour so please 

do join in.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


